
Holy Rosary Grad Selected for Gates Foundation Summer Program 

 

Holy Rosary School is proud to share the news that one of its alumni, Deaborah Gebreyesus 

(class of 2015), has been selected to participate in the "Take Action: High School Summer Workshop" at 

the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation in Seattle. The week long workshop in late July provides high 

school students with an opportunity to examine various local and global issues, develop leadership skills, 

and explore the crucial role youth have in creating positive social change. The program will include field 

trips, discussions with experts from the fields of global health and development, and networking 

opportunities with organizations engaged in social change. Way to go, Deaborah! 

 


